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Summer 2003 University Blood Drives 6/24 & 6/25

Please join us on Tuesday, June 24 from 10am-3:30pm in SAC Ballroom B, we will be kicking 
off our Summer 2003 University Blood Drives. You can also donate on Wednesday, June 25 
from 10am-3:30pm at the Blood Drive in SAC Ballroom A. Every summer, the Long Island 
blood supply becomes dangerously low, and this year is not any different. When you do your 
part to donate, you will receive a choice of a Loew's movie ticket or a Stony Brook 
Blood Drive T-shirt! Any questions, call Colleen at 2-6100.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:



This year we are scheduled to work on sheetrocking on Friday, Sept. 12.  This should be a nice, late 
summer, day.  All that is needed is work clothes and some skill with hammer and nails.  I'm not sure if we 
have to measure and cut the sheetrock, but it could be learned.

Research Services will team up with us as last November.  It worked well to combine groups as more staff 
were available; working on the shed, painting walls and varnishing closet doors got done efficiently.  On 
September 12 we will plan to work starting at approximately 8:00 am; this will allow for some of you to 
return to work for the afternoon and other staff to join for the pm shift.  More details will follow.

Let Maryanne know if you are interested in participating . Thank you!

FARMER'S MARKET: 

Don't have time to stop at a produce stand  . . . we have one right here on campus .  It's open every 
Tuesday between 11:00 - 2:00.  Go to the SAC Bus Loop and see for yourself . 




